
The following is a Broadcast Email to all OVS Funded Victim Assistance Programs:

Dear Colleague:
 
As OVS has been updating you over the past year, in response to the COVID-19 (Novel
Coronavirus) pandemic and the Governor’s related Domestic Violence Task Force
recommendations, on June 18, 2020 Governor Cuomo signed Executive Order 202.43
(EO), which temporarily suspended and modified the laws under which OVS operates.
This and other EOs were deemed necessary and periodically extended during the State of
Emergency we have all been operating under since March of 2020.
 
With the tremendous strides the State has made in its response to the pandemic over the
past year, it has recently been determined that the State of Emergency would not be
renewed. Therefore, as of Thursday, June 24th, the State of Emergency and all related
EOs are no longer in effect.
 
Though OVS can no longer operate under the modified provisions of EO 202.43, be
assured that we continue to be available to your programs and the victims you serve.
 
On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment
to providing the highest quality services to innocent victims of crime in New York State.

Previous OVS Broadcast Emails are available online at ovs.ny.gov/vap. You can also
subscribe to future email correspondences from OVS by clicking the Subscribe Now!
button below.

Subscribe Now!

 ​  ​  ​

http://ovs.ny.gov/vap
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=iuauqd7ab&p=oi&m=1129694495368&sit=wcheqpcmb&f=d2664fd6-1249-42a1-ae0a-94f95db8df48
https://www.facebook.com/NYSPublicSafety
https://twitter.com/NYSPublicSafety
https://www.youtube.com/c/OVSTraining

